


Spring 2008, Richmond, VA Mini-Reunion

In Spring of 2008 Larry and Barb Marsh traveled to Richmond, VA to visit with
classmates Barb Kundson-Newlin, Sue Willers-Bruce, sporting their “Taft Buttons.”

SPECIAL NOTE: This picture was taken by Barb Marsh and prior to the existence of the official Taft -
Class of 1959 “Together Again” banner; otherwise, Larry would have brought it for the picture.




